
State of Texas 

County of El Paso 

Fourth Amendment to Full Service Deputy Contract  

On February 24, 2020, the County of El Paso notified El Paso Auto Registration & Titling I that its full service 

deputy contract #2013-0050 with the County would be terminated effective March 31, 2020. However, 

via bilateral agreement and Commissioners Court action on March 30, 2020, the contract end date was 

extended to June 30, 2020. 

Through bilateral agreement, both parties now agree to delay that contract termination date to 

September 30, 2020, as evidenced by their signatures below. All other contract terms and conditions 

remain the same. 

This extension does not alter the status quo of any conditions or circumstances in place at the time of 

signing (e.g. which employees are licensed to access particular TxDMV systems).  

 

 

_____________________________ _______         __________________________     __________ 

Hon. Ricardo A. Samaniego  Date  El Paso Auto Registration & Titling I     Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020-0519 Amendment 4 
Initial Contract:  2013-0050 


